
 

 

WATER MAIN WORK 
TEMPORARY WATER SHUT OFF!  

10/26/23 
 

The city of Gold Bar Water Dept. will be making system upgrades on 
Thursday, October 26th. This will affect customers located on  
Orchard Avenue from 5th Street to 10th Street, residents along 5th Street 
from Croft Avenue to Lewis Avenue. Lewis Avenue residents from 5th to 
10th St. and Lewis residents across from Gold Bar Elementary will also be 
affected.  
 
Notices of disruption of service were given out on Tuesday, October 24th 
to customers we believed would be impacted. Due to ongoing issues with 
shuttling down the water main we are expanding the shutoffs to include 
the above-listed areas. The work will take place between 7am – 5pm. The 
city will endeavor to minimize the time the water is shut off. Please 
contact City Hall at 360-793-1101 if you have any questions.  
 
In the event that anyone should experience cloudy water please contact us 
immediately at 360-793-1101.   


